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AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

TO: GPS 150XL, GPS 155XL, GNC 250XL, and GNC 300XL Owners of Record

DATE: July 29, 2015

SUBJECT: Discontinued Repair Service for GPS 150XL, GPS 155XL, GNC 250XL, and GNC 300XL
Displays

PRODUCTS AFFECTED

The GPS 150XL, GPS 155XL, GNC 250XL, and GNC 300XL products are affected.

DISCUSSION

Effective 9/1/15, display repair services will be discontinued for the products listed above.

We sincerely regret discontinuing service or support on any Garmin product. However, a number of components
required for the manufacture and/or repair of essential display subassemblies within the affected products are
no longer available.

Please visit www.Garmin.com/aviation for your product replacement needs.

Please contact your local Garmin Avionics Dealer (http://www.garmin.com/dealers/) for additional information or
for questions regarding this notification. This service notification and associated bulletin/advisory product changes
can only be implemented through Garmin’s authorized dealer and service center network. This document is not a
substitute for and cannot be used in lieu of the document(s) referenced above for airworthiness approval.
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